
 

6th July 2018 

 

To: Parents of pupils taking part in the USA Trip 
 

Dear Parents 

USA Payment Reminder 
 

As we approach the end of term, I write to remind you that the next payment instalment for the USA trip 

of £450 is due on 7th September 2018.  Payment can be made via BACS or cheque (cheques should 

be made payable to Hollygirt School). 

 

Hope you have a lovely summer. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs Naomi Howlett 

Senior Teacher- Pastoral 

Head of Geography 
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